KSPR Radio 1590..

SPRINGDALE, ARKANSAS

November 7, 1966

Bill Nittler
Box 112

Englewood, Colorado 80110
Dear Bill,

This letter will serve as verifacation of your reception of
our frequency check on November 4, 1966, The check was

from 1:15 am to 1:30 am, We are a 500 watt daytime station,
Thanks for your report.
Y

LI

/gm Masters, Chief Engineer



